

Hello Friends,

We hope you have been safe and secure during these unprecedented times. A lot has been happening, with changes every day. These experiences can be daunting when faced alone.

We want to let you know we are here for you! Many of you have received calls from our team just checking in and some of you have reached out to us with your concern for how we are doing.

I want to let you know we are doing fine! The Army Residence Community is happy to report today we have *no positive COVID-19 residents or staff*. Our residents have adjusted the way they live, making social distancing a priority. We have found that a lot can still be enjoyed through smaller group settings, zoom meetings and family visits, recorded engagements, and even our "four o'clock daily golf cart parade". We even got creative and had a sing along from our balconies and made a fun video with over 2,000 views on Facebook. Visit our page to see daily happenings.

We are still allowing visits on to campus to see our units. These visits are done with the utmost care and safety. We are also offering virtual tours that are customized to your needs. We can arrange a "visit" for you to view our current inventory and see our latest offerings, if this option is preferred. Right now we have some incredible deals on our most desired units. These incentives are for a limited time; call us now to learn how you can take advantage of these great offerings.

"Recent events have proven that life can throw us unexpected curve balls—in this case the coronavirus pandemic. I cannot even imagine the difficulty of making it through this crisis on our own outside of the Army Residence Community. Management and staff have made every effort since the beginning to accommodate resident quality of life needs, safety, and security within all levels of care. My spouse and I are thankful every day for everyone at the ARC who has worked tirelessly to help us make it through these troubling times. We wouldn't want to be anywhere else!"

Sharon R. Taylor 7 Year Resident

Hope to talk to you soon,

Brandy Davis

Marketing Counselor